
Superintendent’s Weekly Update
Friday, October 5, 2018

Thank You IVision for Presenting to 
High School Students This Week!

Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars and the 
Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Great Job Wildcat Scholars!

Average Daily Attendance
So Far This Year

Lapwai Elementary 94.54%

Lapwai Middle-High School 92.63%





Mrs. Boyer and her drones class students have been 
testing our local water ways for pH (a logarithmic scale 

used to specify the acidity or basicity of an aqueous 
solution), dissolved oxygen, and conductivity.



Introduction to College Studies: Mr. Maynes

I Vision is conducting a relational and financial health curriculum for the next 7 weeks in our class, and they did 
some fun team-building exercises with our students!

We also had Rachel Peasley from LCSC visit with the seniors to share information about their school. Our seniors 
are getting some opportunities to envision their future.



No Elementary 
Afterschool Program
Monday, October 8th

Program Resumes 
Tuesday, October 9th
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Lapwai Middle-High School 
Student Newspaper

Wildcat Call:
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/newsletters/2018-2019/Newspaper%202018-9-28.pdf

Wildcat Call Webcast:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jv1sQnaxX4o

http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/newsletters/2018-2019/Newspaper 2018-9-28.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jv1sQnaxX4o

